
No#ce of Mo#on to the Annual General Mee#ng of Equestrian Victoria Inc (EV) 2023 

 

On behalf of the Board of Equestrian Victoria I, Amy Slayter, being a member of EV, in accordance 
with clause 23.2 of the EV consAtuAon submit the below noAce of moAon for consideraAon and 
voAng at the Annual General MeeAng to be held on Wednesday 15 Nov 2023. 

 

Background: 

Upon receipt of the new Integrity process released by Equestrian Australia (EA), the EV Board 
reviewed the Grievance Process in the EV consAtuAon to ensure that it = aligned with the new EV 
process.  The Board considered it important that there was consistency between the two bodies to 
ensure that our standards are maintained.  

 

Upon consultaAon with EA the Board has agreed that rather than have a separate Grievance 
procedure from EA, it would be more effecAve to provide a link between to the two bodies and 
reference the EA Personal Grievance Process in the EV ConsAtuAon.  

 

Mo#on:  

I move as a special resoluAon that the consAtuAon of Equestrian Victoria Inc be amended as follows:  

Part IV – Grievance Procedure is deleted and replaced with.  

Part IV - Grievance Procedure:   

“The Equestrian Victoria Grievance Procedure aligned within the Equestrian Australia Grievance 
Procedure here: hXps://www.equestrian.org.au/policies”  

 

 

https://www.equestrian.org.au/policies

